LITA_7_9  (letter, handwritten):

24/1

Cavalry Depot

Dear Mr Horrobin


In reply to your telegram I must explain that the wishes of the next of kin have to be followed.  I am afraid that I have no power to insist or issue orders in these matters.


Serjeant Horrobin’s wife 
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was informed of the wishes of his mother; but she has expressed her desire that her husband shd be buried at Catterick – and it is according to her instructions that I must act.

Please let me convey to you the whole hearted sympathy of the Cavalry Depot in your loss.  We fully realised even in the short time that Serjeant Horrobin was working for us, what a fine soldier 
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he was, and what a kind & helpful man.  He stuck to his work right to the very last moment.


Yours sincerely



Knebworth




Capt. & Adjt.

